
16th May 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I would like to inform you that there will be a meeting for parents of pupils starting Pre-Grade, on Monday 
12th September 2016 at 6.00pm at St. Joseph Blata l-Bajda. 
 
The meeting will start with a very interesting talk by Ms. Joyce Callus 
“ Kif  Ninkoraġġixxu t-Tfal Tagħna”.  This will be followed by a meeting with the  class teacher where School 
Policy and other important points will be discussed. 
 
We feel that parents should consider this meeting of primary importance.  It would be appreciated if 
children were left at home. 
 
Details about the first day of school will also be given on that day. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. Kenneth Vella  
B.Ed (Hons), P.G. D.E.A.M, M.Ed (Educ Lead), Ph.D. 
Headmaster   


